Letter

Selectman clarifies rail trail position

Dear Townspeople,

I am writing to clarify my position regarding the proposed Rail Trail in Lynnfield. As I have said during Board of Selectman meeting's, when appointing Rail Trail Committee Members and at Rail Trail meeting's: my opinion is the Townspeople will decide whether they want a Rail Trail or not by voting at a Town Meeting. I am very interested in obtaining 100% of Rail Trail abutters opinions, before any vote is completed. These abutters will be the most impacted by the Rail Trail. With that being said, I am always interested in receiving Townsfolk opinion of this matter. I encourage all

townspeople to

speak their mind on this topic and have an open dialog on the pros and cons of Rail Trail. I am confident the people of Lynnfield will become involved in this process and their votes will carry forward. If you wish to contact me via email my address is tomtselectman@gmail.com.

Thank you. Tom Terranova Selectman